
 

Gulf South Pipeline Company, LLC 
9 Greenw ay Plaza, Ste. 2800   Houston, TX  77046   Tel.  713.479.8000   w w w .gulfsouthpl.com 

August 10, 2020
 
 
Chief, Environmental Permits Division 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 
Office of Pollution Control 
P.O. Box 2261  
Jackson, Mississippi 39225 
 
RE: Gulf South Pipeline Company, LLC 
 Request for Hydrostatic Test Discharge Authorization 
 MDOT Highway 57 Bypass (PN 9288) 
 Jackson County, Mississippi 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Gulf South Pipeline Company, LLC (Gulf South) is hereby submitting this Hydrostatic Test Notice of 
Intent (HTNOI) for a surface discharge of hydrostatic test water for the MDOT Highway 57 Bypass 
Project in Jackson County, Mississippi.  
 
Gulf South will notify the Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality Regional Office at minimum 
15 days prior to the discharge, as well provide results of discharge monitoring upon completion. Please 
see the attached HTNOI and Location Maps.  
 
Gulf South appreciates your time and assistance with this important project. If you have any questions 
regarding this HTNOI, please contact me at (713) 469-8081 or marc.hess@bwpipelines.com or Logan 
Smart at (281) 750-6901 or james.smart@percheronllc.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Marc Hess 
Environmental Specialist 
Gulf South Pipeline Company, LLC 
 
cc: Cale LeBlanc  Gulf South Pipeline Company, LLC 
 Logan Smart  Percheron, LLC 
 
Attachments: 1 - Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 
  Hydrostatic Test Notice of Intent 
  2 - Project Location Map 
 



Attachment 1 
Mississippi Department of Environmental Quality 

Hydrostatic Test Notice of Intent 











Attachment 2 
Project Location Map 




